
COVID-19 Update 2 (20 March 2020) 
We hope the following information will be helpful for members and friends of Immanuel. 
(We’re aware that not everyone has internet access, so we intend to make hardcopies 
which we’ll distribute in person or by post.) 

Staying Informed 

We don’t yet know when services of worship will resume, but the best place to stay 
informed is by checking the church website and facebook page where notices will be 
displayed. 

If you know any members who do not have internet access, please keep them informed as 
much as possible. 

Worship 

Everyone should continue to worship the Lord each day and especially on the Lord’s Day. 
We were made to glorify God and, while we may not be able to glorify him in public 
worship, we can still worship the Lord at home. 

Colin will endeavour to put a weekly recording on the church website and facebook page 
to help you worship at home on Sundays. If possible, he will post other recordings during 
the week. 

Other resources, including sermons, are available online. Colin recommends the website 
monergism.com. On that site you’ll find lots of sermons by faithful preachers. 

Help 

If you need pastoral care or practical help, please contact Colin or your elder. 

Likewise, if you’re aware of another member who needs either pastoral care or practical 
help, please let Colin or an elder know. 

Prayer 

Before our meetings were cancelled, we met on Wednesdays at 7.45pm for Bible study and 
prayer. Let me encourage you to set aside time on Wednesday evenings to pray for one 
another and for the world. Instead of meeting in the Dunlop Hall, please pray at home. 

Keep in Contact 

Please try to keep in contact with one another. While we all need to be wise about 
exposing one another to infection, there are many other ways to keep in touch with one 
another these days. 

Above all, continue to trust in the Lord because our help always come from the Lord, the 
Maker of heaven and earth. 
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